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29
th

 January 2020 

Dear Parents              

 

Year 3 trip to Marwell Zoo on Monday 2
nd

 March  

 

We are delighted to have been able to arrange a trip for Year 3 to Marwell Zoo. This visit will give the children an opportunity to 

learn further about how to identify and group animals, with and without skeletons. They will also observe and compare the 

movement of a variety of animals, as well as learning about their diets. 

 

The trip will take place on Monday 2
nd

 March.  

 

If you would like to make a contribution towards the cost of the trip we would very much appreciate it.  The cost of the trip to 

the school works out at £11.80 per child, which is £5.50 for entry and workshop activities and £6.30 for travel. We would be 

grateful for any amount you can give, so that no child misses out on this great opportunity to enrich their education.  If we do 

not get enough contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  Contributions can be sent into school by Friday 14
th

 February 

in cash, by cheque made payable to “Southampton City Council” or by using the online payment system SCOpay. (Please ask at 

the school office if you are not yet registered for this system but would like to be). 

 

A packed lunch and drinks will be required on the day - if your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like us to 

provide a packed lunch for them please indicate below. 

 

The coach will be leaving school on the day at 9am prompt - please ensure your child is at school on time. The coach will be 

returning to school at approximately 3.15pm. Children may wear their own clothes, teamed with their school jumper/cardigan. 

Trainers or sensible shoes MUST be worn as we will be walking around the zoo. 

 

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Watkins and Mrs Read  

 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________ Class: ___________ 

to travel by coach to Marwell Zoo Monday 2
nd

 March      

 

I enclose my contribution of £………….. cash/cheque (made payable to “SCC”),  

OR I have paid online and my reference no. is ______________________.  

*Please delete as appropriate. 

 

*My child is entitled to a free school meal so please provide him/her with a school packed lunch on    

  the day (please select sandwich choice of TUNA / CHEESE / EGG). *Please delete as appropriate. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

St Patrick’s 
Catholic Primary School 

 

Diocese of Portsmouth 


